
FAMILY  FREE  FUN AFTERNOON  SUNDAY 8TH OCTOBER 
IN  MARY  IMMACULATE  COLLLEGE. 
We want to launch our preparations for World 
Meeting of Families 2018 which takes place 

from August 21st to August 26th, 2018 with a big fun afternoon. 
 Young and old are invited to this free afternoon of fun, faith and 
friendship In Mary Immaculate College Limerick.   

 

YOUTH MINISTRY TRAINING 2017. 
This course is aimed at Adults over twenty one  volunteers or 
professionals, who have an interest in working with children or 
young people in a parish or school setting.   Contact Aoife Walsh at 

the Pastoral Centre, Denmark Street, Limerick (061) 400133 awalsh@ldpc.ie.  or 
visit the website www.limerickdiocese.org/youth-ministry.html for more 
details. 

 CHARITY  TAX  RECLAIM     The Parish Finance Committee wish to thank 
parishioners who have returned their completed tax reclaim CHY form. We 
would appreciate the return of the remaining completed forms as soon as 
possible to allow us to process our claim on behalf of the parish. 

PARISH  PASTORAL  COUNCIL The Parish Pastoral Council will meet on 

Tuesday September 12th at 8.30pm in the Millennium Centre. 

SACRISTAN’S  COLLECTION: The Annual Sacristan’s collection took place 
in August. We thank our Sacristans Pa and Johnny for their generous 
service and great commitment. (You can still contribute to this collection 
by returning the Purple envelope marked ‘Clerk’s collection in you 
envelope box). Thank you for your appreciation of their great work. 

                                                        CAHERCONLISH/CAHERLINE 

                    PARISH CAKE  SALE 

On Sunday 8th  October, 

After 10am Mass until 1pm. 

In the Millennium Centre, Caherconlish 
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Reflection for the beginning of a new School Year 
 
What will this year bring? 
We do not know; 

             It will likely bring its usual times of work and play, experiences of  
 success and challenges. All things that are part of school life.               
             It is a new beginning; 
             The planting of a seed that will grow for a year, the seed of fruit    
 that will blossom in times to come. 
  It offers new hope; hope for good work, for successful results, for  
 friendship, for fun, for learning. 

In this coming year, may there be learning, prayer and fun, 
May there be hard work, faith and friendship. 
May no one in the school be lonely; 
may no one be left out in class; 
may no one suffer because of how others treat them. 
As we begin this year in hope, in prayer and in friendship,  

              may God begin it with us, be with us during it, and    
 successfully bring it to its conclusion. 

mailto:awalsh@ldpc.ie
http://www.limerickdiocese.org/youth-ministry.html
http://www.ccpp.ie/
mailto:infor@ccpp.ie


SEPTEMBER   FEAST  DAYS 
Tuesday 5th:            St. Teresa of Calcutta 
Wednesday 27th:   St. Vincent de Paul. 

CONGRATULATIONS  
Congratulations to all students who received their Leaving Certificate 
results. May they find happiness in life with a deep faith to guide them on 
their wonderful adventure. 

THE  SACRAMENT  OF  FIRST  HOLY  COMMUNION 2018.  
 This Sacrament will take place in Caherconlish Church on Saturday April 
21st and in Caherline  Church on Saturday 28th April 2018. 

DAILY  HOLY  ROSARY 
The Holy Rosary is recited each day in Caherconlish 
Church after 9.30am Mass. In the prayer of the Rosary 
we are able to express ourselves in all forms of prayer, 
adoration, petition, thanksgiving and praise.  
All are welcome to join in the prayer of the Rosary. 
  

  THOSE  WHO  WERE MARRIED  RECENTLY 
 Congratulations to  Stephanie Pearse and Jason Lee. 

We wish them every happiness in their married life 
together. 

  
  

  RECENT  BAPTISMS. 
 
 We welcome into our Christian community through the Sacrament of 

Baptism: 
Tommy Patrick Creamer, Oakley Lawn. 
Seamus Patrick Sheridan, Killeen Cross, Ballybricken. 
Patrick Oliver O’Connell, High Street. 
Alison Grace O’Doherty, Barrack Close. 

Congratulations to their parents and families.       

 

ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  FOR  SEPTEMBER 

CAHERCONLISH 
 

 Saturday 9th   The Moroney Family, High Street, 

    Ailish Sheehan, Kildimo. 

    Sean Murnane, Gragane. 

 Sunday 10th   Tim O’Keeffe, Croom/Knockatanna. 

 Saturday 16th   John Condon, Oakley Lawn.  

  

    CAHERLINE. 

 

 Thursday 14th   Peter Kelly, Tuam, Co. Galway,  

    Mass at 7.30pm. 

 Sunday 24th   Alfie Laffan, Baskethill. 

    John Murnane, Newtown Lower. 

 
     

WE OFFER PRAYERS AND SMYPATHY to the families of 
 Ger Kelly  Newtown/Carrigoreilly ,and  Patrick McSweeney,  
 Knockeen, who died during July. May they rest in peace. 

 

           

ANNUAL  MASS IN  INCH  SAINT  LAWRENCE  CEMETERY. 
 

The Annual Mass for our deceased was celebrated on Thursday  
 10th of August the feast day of Saint Lawrence in Inch St. Lawrence  
 Cemetery. A contribution of €1,418.00 was raised to help with the      
 upkeep of our Cemeteries.  There was a very large congregation  
 present on this special night as we remembered with love those  
 who have gone before us.  
 A sincere thank you to all involved who make this a special   
occasion each year for our community.  
  



 


